Hooksett Sewer Commission
September 3, 2024
Workshop Meeting Minutes

This workshop started at 10:00am. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines,
Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Ken Conaty and Assistant
Superintendent John Clark. The Sewer Commission took time to look over, read
and sign correspondence. Commissioner Robert Duhaime was in attendance at
10:27am.

Superintendent Conaty and Assistant Superintendent John Clark left the
workshop at 10:50am. Office Manager Linda O’Keefe was in attendance of the
workshop at 10:53am and left at 11:40am.
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